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Outstanding Activities or Events:
We are still waiting for our kicksled order to arrive. Severe storms that hit Northern 
Europe caused delays in shipping.

Middle and High School students have been practicing a combination of basketball, 
volleyball, and NYO under the leadership of Ms. Suzanne Callander with assistance from 
Mr. Ward. 

Technology Progress
We are also waiting for the new iPads to arrive. 

Pupil Attendance
There were no enrollment transfers in February. We anticipate that 1 middle school 
student will transfer to Kokhanok during our spring break bringing our total K-12 
enrollment to 9.

Intent to Enroll
Levelock School has intent to enroll forms submitted for 10 students to begin the 2021-
2022 school year. 

Vaccinations
Except for one person, all Levelock School staff have been vaccinated along with a 
majority of adults in the village. 


